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19th April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 2 
 
The story we are reading and innovating over the next couple of weeks in English is 'The 
Papaya that Spoke'. I thought it would be a really nice idea for the children to try a small 
piece of a papaya fruit. It would certainly be a well-deserved treat from all their fantastic 
writing! 
 
If you would prefer your child not to try the papaya fruit, then please let the school office 
know before Friday 21st April 2023.  
 
As always, if you have any concerns, then please feel free to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E. Fordham 

 
Miss Fordham 
Class 2 Teacher 
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